
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Jeni Yamada [e-mail address redacted]  

Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 6:53 AM 

To: micro_entity
 
Subject: Reducing costs of micro entity patents
 

Dear staff, 

I understand a proposal to reduce the cost of patents submitted by micro-entities is under 

consideration. I heartily support such a change. This change is in the spirit of true democracy. 

For sure, creativity and innovation is not limited to the wealthy. Please make this change. 


Yours, 


Jeni Yamada 


Sent from my iPhone 



